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WALLSEND CRIME REDUCTION COMMUNITY MEETING 

 

Ms SONIA HORNERY ( Wallsend ) ( 13:15 ): 

Last week Wallsend Town Business Association held a special networking meeting to discuss 

a worrying spike in crime at Wallsend. I applaud local businesses for being proactive.  

I thank Tiffanie Campbell, President of the Town Business Association, and the board of the 

Town Business Association for organising the event. I thank also Superintendent Brett 

Greentree of the Newcastle City Local Area Command and Senior Constable Jeff Milton for 

speaking with business owners and listening to their concerns.  

The free flow of ideas and interaction between business operators and police is an important 

step towards reducing crime in our community. 


